
 

 
 
 
 

Scrutiny Committee 

 

This report summarises the work of the Scrutiny Committee since the last report to 
Council in January 2022.  
 
Since the last report, the committee have met informally, on 8 and 15 February 2022 
to consider the reports going before District Executive and providing ‘critical friend’ 
challenge.   
 
There have been many reports considered, some of which are quite complex. On 
behalf of Scrutiny Committee I would like to acknowledge the input of members and 
officers for their time and work with all the reports. Many thanks to all those involved. 
 
Minutes of the meeting will be viewable on the website at:   
https://modgov.southsomerset.gov.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?CId=141&Year=0 
 
The Scrutiny and Member Development Specialist invites all members and officers to 
feed matters of interest into the scrutiny work programme. Anyone who wishes to 
submit an item/issue for scrutiny review can email: 
stephanie.gold@southsomerset.gov.uk.  
 
 
Gerard Tucker 
Scrutiny Committee Chairman 
 
 

 

https://modgov.southsomerset.gov.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?CId=141&Year=0

